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Please try and get your child in 

every day and on time too! 

I know these are really 

difficult times but every 

second counts in their learning 

and who knows what will happen 

in the coming weeks - so they 

need to be in school as much as 

possible. 

Thank You for your ongoing 

support with this , Mr Crabtree 

 

I’ve been very impressed at how all our children are caring for each other and are following the rules for the 
current Coronavirus school set-up.  We are still encouraging them to follow the ‘Catch It – Bin It – Kill It’ with 

runny noses and sneezes which they do seem to be doing - so well done and THANK YOU from  Mr Crabtree 

OUR GOOD WORK STARS OF THE WEEK 
This includes the last two weeks of our stars! 

 

YR – Dominic Donegan    and Sammy Foster 
Y1 – Parker Evans         and Arthur Ryder 
Y2 – Lydia Lilley            and Lillia Bonner 
Y3 – Theo Baron           and Scarlett Shirley 
Y4 – Lucas Robinson-Hall   and Bella Granata 
Y5 – Alyssa Lilley-Thomas and Martha Williams 
Y6 – Isla Baron             and Corey Murphy 
 

 

 

Pupil Photos 

 

Photos will be taken in school 
this Wednesday  
11th Nov and  
will be available in 
time for Christmas 

 

 

REMEMBRANCE 
There is no service 

at the Memorial 
Gardens this year 

but we will be 
observing classroom 

reflection time 

  
and watching the 
special Whitworth 

Remembrance video 

 

 

The Wizard of Oz 
We’ve had some great news this week 

about our theatre visit.  Because of our 

concerns over classes being in the hall at 

the same time we have now arranged for 

six separate showings 

.  

This means that we can show each class from 

years 1 to 6 separately and as there is only one 

actor, who will keep social distance and is tested 

regularly, it is much safer.  Cleaning between 

each show is also part of the arrangement. 

Wed 18th Nov: Year 1 – Year 2 – Year 3 

Wed 25th Nov: Year 4 – Year 5 – Year 6 
Although it is a little old for them, our Reception class will 

have a themed afternoon around this on 25th November. 
 

 

 

 

Fireworks  

 

Please do not go near 
fireworks. 

Even though you can’t go 
to events this year please 

stay away from them. 
 

Thank You! 

Children in Need this Friday 
13th November 

 

Non-uniform day for £1 donation 
All money raised goes toward this very 

worthwhile children’s Charity – THANK YOU 

 

 

CORONAVIRUS TEST? 
ISOLATE! 

If you feel you need to have a test then 

your whole family  MUST ISOLATE  
 

Although we want children to be in as much as 
possible, we also want everybody to stay safe 
so please do not send your children in if you, or 
anyone in your household, has symptoms – get 
a test and stay at home! 

Thank You – Mr Crabtree 
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